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This morning we have celebrated the overall attendance winners for the half term.   
 

Overall attendance (for this 
half term) 

93.6%  

Early Years winning class RD and RB with 92.4% attendance 

Years 1&2 winning class Class 2M 96.4% 

Years 3&4 winning class Class 4P 96.9% 

Years 5&6 winning class Class 5M 93.1% 

 
Dear parents and carers,  
 
We are now two thirds of the way through the school year and the children and school community 
have so much to be proud of.   
 
This morning Year 1- Year 6 had a wonderful celebration assembly where we congratulated children 
on their achievements.  We also looked at the winning classes for attendance for the half term.  Mr 
Singleton also drew our attendance winner for this half term, from all of the children who were 97% 
attendance or more.  Our wonderful Amber from year 4, who has had an impressive 100% 
attendance was the lucky winner.  She promised to share her prize with her family.   
 
Our nursery, reception, year 1 and 2 children all gathered in the hall for a very impressive Easter 
Bonnet parade.  The children looked wonderful.  Our junior children have also been creative, making 
and decorating Easter eggs and scenes. These have been shared and celebrated in school today.  
Thank you to all of the parents and carers who have helped the children be so creative and have fun 
and I apologise for the mess that some of your carpets must be in after all of the crafting.  Lots of 
photographs should be appearing on Twitter (X).       
 
Our school council drew our easter raffle prizes and competition winners today, all of the winners 
have been contacted to collect their prizes or handed directly to the children.  We have raised £602 
for our school fund.  Well done and thank you everyone who got involved.  A special thank you to Mrs 
Baldwin who organised this fundraising event.    
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Our school therapy dog, Zuma, has not been in for a couple of weeks as he been poorly.  Zuma is 
loved by all of the children and staff who he works with at Broad Square.  We wish Zuma a speedy 
recovery and hope he can get back to work soon. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parking outside school 
 
I have received another complaint from one of our local residents about inconsiderate parking across 
their driveway.  Please, please can I ask parents and carers to be careful and considerate when 
parking and never park over someone’s drive.  Thank you.   
 
Children return to school on Monday 15th April.  Can I wish all of our children, families and friends a 
Happy Easter and I hope you all have a wonderful break.  As always, thank you for your continued 
support.   
 
Kind regards,   
 

Mrs Foden 

 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 


